
Dear partners, 
  

Greetings from the National University of Singapore, International Relations Office. 
  
It is time of the year to prepare for the Temasek Foundation Leadership Enrichment and Regional Networking (TF LEaRN) 

 Programme 2016 @ National University of Singapore (August – December 2016). 
  
 1.       About the TF LEaRN Programme @ NUS 

  
The Temasek Foundation Leadership Enrichment and Regional Networking (TF LEaRN) Programme @ NUS nurtures the next 
generation of Asian leaders by providing opportunities for cultural exchange, networking, community engagement and leadership 

development to students during their exchange at NUS. The programme runs only in Semester 1 (August-December). 

Students who are nominated by their home universities in Southeast Asia, China, Hong Kong, India, Japan, South Korea and 
Taiwan are eligible to apply. 

Students can expect to receive S$6,500 during their exchange. 
  
 2.       Nomination and application timeline 

  
For your heads up, kindly take note of the submission dates: 
  

For partner universities: 
  

1.       04 Feb -  Nomination opens 

NUS provides a link to the nomination form to the partners. Only 1 link is provided to each university - as per the contact of the 

person in charge, indicated in last year’s nomination form. If there is any change, please kindly update by Monday 01 February. 

 2.       By 07 Mar – Nomination closes 

Partners submit via the link provided. Please keep the link confidential since it contains your responses.  

   
For nominated students: 
  

1.       By 07 April -TF LEaRN application form 

NUS emails the nominated students the application link via the address provided in the nomination form. 

 2.       By 07 April - TF LEaRN supporting documents 

Students email the supporting documents, as specified in the application form 

 3.       By 15 April -Non-graduating Exchange programme application form 

(http://www.nus.edu.sg/registrar/edu/ng.html#l8) 

 4.       By 1 May-Non-graduating Exchange programme application form 

 (https://share.nus.edu.sg/registrar/info/ng/NGCheckList.pdf) 

 
 We would greatly appreciate that the dates be taken note of and submission of nominations be done in a timely fashion. 

  
We seek your kind cooperation in the matter, and look forward to welcoming your students at NUS!  

  
  
Thank you. 

Best regards, 

http://www.nus.edu.sg/registrar/edu/ng.html#l8
https://share.nus.edu.sg/registrar/info/ng/NGCheckList.pdf

